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The USDA school meal waiver is in effect 
through the remainder of the school year.  ALL 
students, in-person and virtual, have access to 
FREE​ breakfast and lunch each day.  A la carte 
items such as chips, cookies, etc. are still 
available at an additional charge. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Winter MAP Assessments:  ​January 17 - January 31.  Please 
make sure your child is well-rested!  The National Sleep Foundation 
recommends sleep times for school-aged children (ages 5-13) of 
9-11 hours​ per night. 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
We are now fully-open and we would like to continue! 
Just a reminder to follow our safety guidelines:   

1.) Face coverings ​MUST​ be worn at school--over 
the nose and under the chin! 

2.) Frequently sanitize and wash hands!  
3.) If you have COVID symptoms, please stay home!  

 

STAY SAFE, STAY HEALTHY, AND STAY STRONG! 

Newsletter #6 

 

 

Urbana Elementary Climber Club News 
 

Thank you to all of our Urbana Elementary families who participated 
in our online Penguin Patch Santa Shop ​and​ our Climber Spirit Wear 
fundraisers in December.  Unfortunately, the Climber Club is not able 
to conduct in-person meetings or events at our school this year, 
however, your continued support is greatly appreciated. THANK 
YOU! 

What’s Happening with PBIS 
PBIS = ​P​ositive ​B​ehavioral ​I​nterventions and ​S​upports 
 

Students continue to earn PBIS points from staff 
members for being respectful, responsible, and 

ready.  Urbana Elementary uses a ​digital PBIS Rewards system for 
our K-5 students to teach, monitor, and manage appropriate 
behavior. ​Students can use their points to purchase items from the 
PBIS cart this year or donate points earned to work towards a 
whole classroom reward.  “Sparky Shoutouts” are a paper choice 
(postcard) being used by staff to recognize students making great 
choices at school and following the Climber Code. 

**  Upcoming Events at Urbana Elementary School  ** 
 

1/15/21:  ​NO SCHOOL ​(Teacher Work Day) 
 

1/18/21:  ​NO SCHOOL ​(Martin Luther King Jr. Holiday) 
 

1/22/21:  2nd Quarter Report Cards Released 
 

2/2/21:  ​TWO-HOUR DELAY ​(Tardy bell rings @ 10:45 am) 
 

2/3 and 2/11: Grades K-2 Parent-Teacher Zoom or Phone 
Conferences.  Contact your child’s teacher to schedule. 
 

2/4 and 2/9:  Grades 3-5 Parent-Teacher Zoom or Phone 
Conferences.  Contact your child’s teacher to schedule. 
 

2/15/21:  ​NO SCHOOL ​(Presidents Day Holiday) 

UES Students ​of 
the ​Month! 

 

December, 2020 Students: 
UVA ​(K-Martin)​:  Jack Lang 
1st ​(Pemberton):​  Noah Dodge 
2nd ​(Jacobs)​:   Hailee Ramey 
3rd ​(Crabtree): ​ Karlie Wyckoff 
4th ​(Knight):​  Bentley Sadlier 
5th ​(Fain):​  Isabella Moxley 
 

January, 2021 Students: 
K ​(Andreassen)​: Diamond Moore 
1st ​(Hiltibran):​  Arabelle Schelle 
2nd ​ (Prince):​  MaKenna Kasper 
3rd ​(Siegenthaler):​ ​Ikran 
Mohamed 
4th​ ​(Keep-Malon.):​  Dexyn Yohey  
5th ​ ​(Bushey-UVA):​  ​Larissa 
Hurley 
 

CONGRATULATIONS!! 

We​  ​our students! 

We are celebrating ​THE​ Ohio 
State Buckeyes next week with a 
SPIRIT WEEK​ for students & staff! 
 

Monday, January 11​:   
G​O​ ​B​U​C​K​S​ Game Day (wear ​RED ​or 
O​H​I​O​  S​T​A​T​E ​attire) 
Tuesday, January 12​:   
"Pass Protection" Pajama Day  
(wear your PJs to school) 
Wednesday, January 13​: 
"Handoff" Hat Day  
(wear your favorite hat or ​O​S​U ​hat​ ) 
Thursday, January 14​:   
Silly Socks "Snap" Day  
(wear your silliest socks or socks in 
O​S​U​ ​colors) 
Friday, January 15​: 
NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS 
Celebrate at home! 
 

GO BUCKS!  BEAT ALABAMA!! 



More Urbana Elementary News... 

 



 

 

What a GREAT day at UES with our annual UGLY SWEATER DAY! 
Mrs. Fain with some of her 5th graders on ​Ugly Sweater Day​ on Friday, December 18. 

 
Mrs. Pemberton’s 1st grade class in some of their not-so-ugly sweaters! 

 
Our speech teachers, Miss Roberts, Miss Hess, and Mrs. Prenger got in on the action! 
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2020 Ugly Sweater Winners! 
 

Student Winners​: 
Ryleigh Simsa ​(Bowdle/K) 
Carson Watts ​(Bowdle/K) 
Zadi Thornhill ​(Marsh/K) 
Izabella Miller ​(Chapman/1st) 
Hannah Dinnell ​(Anderson-Deitrick/1st) 
Mayci Melvin ​(Anderson-Deitrick/1st) 
Bayla Martinez ​(Hower/2nd) 
Hailee Ramey ​(Jacobs/2nd) 
Aubrey Moss ​(Robison/2nd) 
Vyla Yohey ​(Robison/2nd) 
Alaynah Moss ​(Shelpman/2nd) 
Saylah Dinnell ​(McGinnis/3rd) 
Sophia Moodispaugh ​(Crabtree/3rd) 
Zaylor Rogan ​(Wasson/4th) 
Maylee Melvin ​(Keep-Maloney/4th) 
Ella Tobias ​(Williams/4th) 
Bella Moxley ​(Fain/5th) 
Noah Tobias ​(Marino/5th) 
Braxten Spriggs ​(Marino/5th) 
 

Staff Winners​: 
Ms. Heim, Kindergarten 
Mrs. Marsh, Kindergarten 
Mrs. Shelpman, 2nd grade 
Mr. Randolph, Kindergarten Para 
Mrs. Hardman, 4th grade Para 
Mrs. Williams, 4th grade 
Mrs. Marino, 5th grade 
Mrs. Sherman, 5th grade  

 
 

PARENT ACCESS:  
As the first semester comes to a close, it is the perfect time to create a 
Parent Access account if you have not yet done so. Parent Access 
allows you to check your child’s grades in real time.  If you have not 
yet created an account, please contact Kelli Marsh at (937) 653-1453, 
extension 2126 or ​kelli.marsh@urbanacityschools.org​ to obtain the 
needed information. 

REMIND: 
If your cell number has changed, your Remind needs to be updated. 
Please contact the main office at your child’s school to update the 
school records. You will also need to change your number by logging 
into Remind (on the app or the web at​ ​www.remind.com​)  and updating 
your settings. You can also contact Kelli Marsh at (937) 653-1453, 
extension 2126 or  ​kelli.marsh@urbanacityschools.org​ if you have 
issues updating your Remind account. 

Zoom, zoom, zoom... 

SAVE THE DATES! 
 

Once again, our next round of 
Parent-Teacher Conferences 
will be conducted via Zoom or 
phone.  Grades kindergarten, 
1st, and 2nd will hold 
conference nights on 
Wednesday, February 3rd 
from 3:45-7:00 pm​ and 
Thursday, February 11th from 
3:45-7:15 pm​.  Grades 3rd, 4th, 
and 5th conference nights are 
Thursday, February 4th from 
3:45-7:00 pm ​ and ​Tuesday, 
February 9th from 3:45-7:15 
pm​.  Teachers will send home 
more information next week 
for parents to schedule a day 
and time to ​zoom, zoom, zoom! 

http://www.remind.com/
http://www.remind.com/


 


